
April 8th, 2015 
 
There was a public hearing and meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Village of Tully on 
Wednesday, April 8th, 2015 at 7:00pm in the Municipal Building. 
 
Present:     Elizabeth Greenwood, Mayor 
                  Daniel Poellot, Trustee 
                  Charles Yonko, Jr, Trustee 
                  Kathryn Vernay, Trustee 
                  Ruth Van Buskirk, Clerk/Treasurer 
       Thomas Chartrand, Accountant 
                                           
Absent:       Ralph Lamson, Codes               
        Theresa Flaherty, Deputy Mayor 
                   Counsel 
 
Visitors:                                     
Pledge of Allegiance/Call to Order 
Mayor Elizabeth Greenwood led the Pledge of Allegiance and called the meeting to order at 
7:01pm. 
 
Public Comment 
 
Mayor Greenwood opened the public hearing for the Village of Tully 2015 – 2016 budget at 
7:08pm. 
 
Upon motion by Trustee Poellot, 2nd by Trustee Yonko it was unanimous to close the public 
hearing at 7:15pm. 
 
Upon motion by Trustee Vernay, 2nd by Trustee Poellot it was unanimous to adopt the 
preliminary budget and move it to final budget status. 
 
Upon motion by Trustee Vernay, 2nd by Trustee Poellot it was unanimous to adjourn the meeting 
at 7:19pm 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
 
Ruth C. Van Buskirk, Clerk/Treasurer 
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